
 

 

December 9, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

The Oneida Health Extended Care Facility continues to be COVID free at this time.  I am 

hearing of further positive cases throughout our region, including some local nursing homes.  I 

want to remind you how important it is to follow our infection control protocols when visiting 

your loved one at the ECF.  All visitors will be screened when arriving and will be required to 

wear a face mask and sanitize their hands regularly. We ask that if you do not feel well that you 

refrain from visiting in-person and consider scheduling an iPad and/or window visit.   

With the Holiday Season here, I know you may consider shipping packages to your loved one at 

the facility.  Please be sure the residents name and room number are on the package.  This will 

help ensure packages are delivered timely and to the correct room.  It is also a better idea to 

deliver the package to the ECF main entrance when possible.  Deliveries are typically received at 

the loading dock and distributed throughout nursing home, hospital and all of our primary and 

specialty practices.  

As always, I’d like to thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


